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To: studentcarel4@mitsde.com
Good Morning Sir,

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to follow up on our conversation on June 7th regarding my
pending exam for Strategic Cost and Management. As per our discussion, you advised me to reach out
after a month for further guidance.

Could you please update me on the next steps for scheduling the Strategic Cost and Management exam?
Additionally, I would appreciate your assistance regarding an issue with fee payment. Regrettably, I
mistakenly paid an extra amount of Rs. 3000/- towards the exam fees.

I kindly request your guidance on the procedure to rectify this payment error and any documentation
required from my end to facilitate the process.

Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this matter. I look forward to your response at your
earliest convenience.

Best regards,

Ritika Dwivedi
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